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Dear Parents, 

Braidside IPS presents:  

“Everyone Loves a Baby” 

We are looking forward to welcoming parents, grandparents and 

visitors to Braidside on Monday 18th and Tuesday 19th to watch our 

Foundation and KS1 show. Admittance is by ticket only and these 

will be collected at the door on entry. Doors will open at 9:40am, 

with our show starting at 10am. For the purposes of car parking the 

overflow carpark at the rear of the school will be in operation and drivers should follow the 

deliveries sign. We ask all drivers to exercise care when driving on school premises. 

We hope you enjoy the show! 

 

NURSERY PROVISION AT BRAIDSIDE IPS 

Please remember to submit your responses to the Nursery survey, which was distributed in 

November to the school office. Responses can be left in until 22nd Dec. Thank you. 

 
NURSERY AND P1 OPEN EVENING  

Nursery and P1 Open Evening will take place on Thursday 11th January 2024 for 

prospective parents and children for the academic year 2024/25. 

The session for Nursery parents will take place @ 6:30pm and parents should book 

into the session, by telephoning the school office (25647899). A second session may 

be confirmed if numbers indicate this is required.  

The session for P1 parents and children will commence at 7pm on 11th January. 

Both sessions will commence with the Principal’s Welcome in the School Hall. 

We look forward to welcoming parents and families to the school. 

For further information or queries, please contact the school office or email 

(info@braidsideintegratedps.ballymena.ni.sch.uk) 

 

 

Thank you to all the parents and guardians who attended the Nursery show last Wednesday. 

We had a lovely morning and it was great to see such great support. 
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Finally, I would like to wish all the children, parents and guardians 

a very peaceful Christmas and a Happy New Year. School will 

reopen on Monday 8th January 2024.  

I hope you all enjoy the holidays! 

  

 

 

Yours faithfully, 

 

___J McAuley_________ 

 

Principal 

 


